Kozelek, Greﬂ

From: Michalski, Cynthia - DOT <Cynthia.Michalski@dot.wi.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 4:55 PM

To: Kozelek, Greg

Cc: Gallager, Matthew; Turtenwald, Randy; Dunnum, Scott; Michalski, Cynthia - DOT
Subject: RE: Raze Remove 2930 South Ave

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

This email will serve as WisDOT approval of the award for raze/remove of 2930 South Avenue. Thank you.

Cindy Michalski

WisDOT Local Program R/E Coordinator
SW NW & NC Regions

1681 Second Avenue South

Wisconsin Rapids WI 54495
715-421-8350
cynthia.michalski@dot.wi.gov

From: Kozelek, Greg <Kozelekg@cityoflacrosse.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 4:15 PM

To: Michalski, Cynthia - DOT <Cynthia.Michalski@dot.wi.gov>

Cc: Gallager, Matthew <gallagerm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Turtenwald, Randy <Turtenwaldr@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum,

Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Raze Remove 2930 South Ave

Cindy:

Attached are the quotes for the raze / remove of 2930 South Ave.

We will recommend award to WS Trucking and Excavating at the September 21st Board of Public Works meeting.
Please review the quotes and inform me if we can make the award.

Thanks and please contact me with any questions.

GREG KOZELEK
PROJECT ENGINEER

DESK 608 789 7365
CELL 608 385 6257



